
 
 NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 
 COMMUNITY UNIT SCHOOL DISTRICT NO. 2 
 
 ADAMS/PIKE COUNTY, ILLINOIS 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN by the Board of Education of Community Unit School 
District No. 2 in the County of Adams/Pike, State of Illinois, that a tentative amended 
Budget for this School District for the fiscal year beginning July 1, 2019, will be on file and 
conveniently available for public inspection at the office of the Board of Education, located 
at 505 North Park Street, in the Village of Liberty, Illinois, from and after 12:00 noon on the 
20th day of February 2020. 
 

NOTICE IS FURTHER HEREBY GIVEN that a public hearing on the tentative Budget 
will be held at 6:30 p.m. on the 23rd day of March 2020, at the Chorus Room in Liberty High 
School, located at 505 North Park Street, in the Village of Liberty, Illinois. 
 

Dated this 31st  day of January 2020. 
 

BOARD OF EDUCATION of Community Unit School District No. 2, in the County of 
Adams/Pike, State of Illinois. 
 

             Matt Schmidt___________ 
                               Secretary 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


